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URGENT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE

Your Model Year Make Model is under safety recall W67/NHTSA
20V-580. Your safety is our top priority and we urge you to visit
your Make dealership and have this important recall repair
completed immediately, free of charge.

The front seat belt in your vehicle may have been built with an
incorrect part, which can cause the seat belt to not perform as
expected during a crash.

Keep yourself and your passengers safe by having this recall
repair completed.

Find Your Dealer

You can now text RECALL to 99724 for details on
your vehicle VIN: 12345678.
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